
Lottie M. Schmidt Elementary School is considered a Title I building.   
This federal classification provides additional funding and programs to benefit our students.  

 

 

Lottie Line-Up 
                                  

Yolanda White – Principal     School Office/Absence Line 586-725-7551               Lottie M. 

Schmidt Elementary  

 

Good Afternoon Lottie Family, 

We made it through the 24/25 school year! We have watched your 

students grow and learn so much in these past 9 months. Thank 

You for allowing us to be a part of your family and trusting us with 

your children. We want to wish all of our outgoing 4th and 5th 

graders the best of luck at middle school. We know they will do 

amazing things. We hope everyone has an amazing summer break. We can’t wait to hear 

about all our students’ summers in August. 

Thank you to our amazing PTO for the 4th and 5th grade party at the sportsplex. We know 

everyone will have a great time.   

Thank You to all the families that helped make myself and the Data Kristi’s transition to 

Lottie’s office smooth.  You were welcoming and kind and we feel at home after a year in 

our new roles. We look forward to the 25/26 school year and seeing all of our students 

and families in August. 

4th and 5th grade parents. Any questions about next year can be directed to Middle School 

North 586-725-7373. Lottie doesn’t have the information about schedules and electives 

etc. They should be at the school to answer questions another week and 2 weeks before 

the first day. 

 

We encourage our families to be signed up to receive text messages from the School District 

notifying you of cancellations or other issues If you are not already signed up, you can sign up by 

following the instructions below.  Send a text message to (67587) with the words "opt in" or 

"subscribe" as the message. If you are already receiving text message from Anchor Bay School 

District no further action is required. For more information you can visit 

http://schoolmessenger.com/txtmsg/  

 

 

 

August 27th 

First day of 

school ½ day 
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****KindergartenCelebration*****   
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4th  Grade Farewell 
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5th Grade Farewell 
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